To: Crispin Blunt MP
Chair, APPG for CDB Products, Westminster - crispinbluntmp@parliament.uk 

Dear Crispin,
Re: Consequences of the ACMD Consumer Cannabidiol (CBD) Products Report

As a business within the UK cannabis industry, we were very interested to be informed about the latest meeting regarding the recent ACMD Report. We welcome this report and the recommendations it makes regarding dosage levels of Delta 9 THC in CBD products in the UK.
We are writing to you in context of what looks like an unintended consequence of that report: the commercial implications that would put UK outside international consensus due to an outlier uncertainty factor of 20. This factor dwarfs the uncertainty factors of other restricted substances such as caffeine (0), alcohol (0), nicotine (4.4) and even opium alkaloids including Codeine (5)*. It reduces THC levels in CBD products (an important element of efficacy through the entourage effect) to an unnecessary 20 times less than the lowest dose unlikely to produce any significant psychoactive effect of 1mg/day**. 
We urge you to do all that is in your power to ensure that the piece of work to be produced by the APPG, that will seek to establish a clear understanding of the normal range for representative countries such as Germany, Canada, Australia and the USA, as agreed by parliamentarians at the last meeting, is considered by the Minister and Home Office officials ahead of any decision in this nascent field. And that, on behalf of the whole industry, the minister delays his decision until he hears from the APPG later this month.
If one considers that the UK CBD industry is expected to have generated £690m in annual sales for 2021*** and assume for a moment it will grow to reach the equivalent of Scotch Whisky, with its 2020 exports of £3.8billion****, the above request seems like a small ask. Even more so when one considers the impact on rural jobs, innovation and scientific research the damage to such an industry would have.
Of course, our associations and members stand by, ready to help. We will continue to attend APPG meetings and participate as a member of the Secretariat Advisory Board to the APPG. We would like to thank you for your tenacity within this space; it is a pleasure to see this important matter being driven forward with such energy.
Yours sincerely, 

<YOUR NAME & COMPANY>

cc. 	<YOUR MP>
	Andy Cutbill - Communications Director - appg@tenacious-labs.com
* European Industrial Hemp Association (EIHA ) paper - Limit and guideline values for THC (tetrahydrocannabinol) in hemp foods https://eiha.org/media/2019/06/19-06-18_Limit-and-guideline-values-for-THC-in-hemp-foods.pdf
** ACMD Consumer Cannabidiol (CBD) Products Report https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/acmd-advice-on-consumer-cannabidiol-cbd-products/consumer-cannabidiol-cbd-products-report-accessible-version
*** ACI & CMC report - Green Shoots: Sowing the seeds of the new UK cannabinoid market https://theaci.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/Green-shoots-Sowing-the-seeds-of-the-new-UK-cannabis-market-ACI-_-CMC-report.pdf
****Scotch Whisky Association https://www.scotch-whisky.org.uk/insights/facts-figures/
